
DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEE  Addendum to 

- 14 February 2019  Item 6 

 

1 
 

 

 

18/00889/FUL 

 

28 CHESTNUT CLOSE, HOCKLEY 
 

 

1. Ashingdon  Parish Council: 

 

No objections, provided the proposal does not encroach over the building line. 
 
 
 
2. Further Neighbour Representations  
 
1 letter has been received from the following address: 
 
Chestnut Close: 30. 
 
and which makes the following comments and objections: 
 
o The proposed extension will obscure my view, take away some of my light from 

my bedroom and is not in scale with the existing bungalow and if permission is 
given will set a precedent for other residents on the Broadlands Estate to do the 
same. 

 
 
 


